
  

 

 
 
 

 
 
October 14, 2021 
 

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 
 

Recommendation to Approve Alcohol Beverage License 
Recommendation and Summary  
 
Staff is recommending the council to approve the license and adopt the following motion: 
 
I move to approve Alcohol Beverage Licenses for the applicants included in the staff report. 
 
The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• Ketchum Municipal Code Requires certain licenses to sell liquor, beer or wine. 
• At this time, the application is for the period of September 1, 2021 – July 31, 2022, the Council approval is 

requested to complete the process of issuing such beer, wine and liquor licenses.  
 
Introduction and History 
 
In accordance with Municipal Code 5.04.020, Alcoholic Beverage Sales, it is unlawful for any person to sell liquor, beer, or 
wine at retail or by the drink within the City without certain licenses as required pursuant to Ordinance 367. All City 
licenses for liquor, beer, and wine expire annually and require renewal by August 1st. The businesses will be vending beer, 
wine and liquor on premise (wine is included in the liquor fees) and not to be consumed on premise, per application. 
 
Analysis 
 

At this time, the following businesses have filed for their license and Council approval is requested to complete the process 
of issuing such beer, wine and liquor licenses.  
 

Financial Impact 
• The City of Ketchum will realize revenue of $932.11 from approval of these licenses in accordance with the 

current fee structure. 
 

Company Beer Consumed on 
Premises 

Beer Not to be Consumed 
on Premises 

Wine Consumed 
on Premises 

Wine Not to be 
Consumed on 
Premises 

Liquor Total Amount of 
Fees Paid 

Whiskey's (New Owner) x 
   

x 598.71 

La Cabanita (New Owner) x 
 

x 
  

333.4 

Sincerely,  

 
Shellie Rubel  
Treasurer 
 
Attachments: Alcohol applications 














